
Invitation to  
the Vision Zero  
course in Sweden
You are kindly invited to the Vision Zero  
International course in Gothenburg, Sweden, 
taking place the 12th – 16th of September 2022.

Road traffic injuries are a global epidemic that is  
recognized by the international community and is a part 
of Agenda 2030 and the United Nations sustainable de-
velopment goals (SDGs). In 1997, the Swedish Parliament 
adopted a ‘Vision Zero’ goal for road traffic, with the long-
term goal that no one would be killed or seriously injured 
within the road transport system. Sweden has now more 
than twenty-five years of experience of implementation 
strategies and interventions based on Vision Zero, which 
will be explained in further detail in the course.

The course is organized by the Vision Zero Academy  
 – a part of the Swedish Transport Administration  
 –  in cooperation with several partners from both industry 
and research. All practical matters will be managed by 
the Swedish Transport Administration’s Education and 
Training Center.

Due to the pandemic situation, we were forced to cancel 
the 2020 and 2021 course, but we are hopeful that that the 
world will start to open up during the spring 2022 and we 
therefore plan to offer this course for the fourth time.  
The Vision Zero International course will be carried out in 
Gothenburg, September 12th – 16th 2022. 

The course targets a broad audience and we welcome 
everyone who works directly or indirectly with traffic 
safety issues in various organisations such as government 
authorities, industry, municipalities, NGOs and academia, 
as well as for employees in international organisations 
with responsibility for public health and safety (e.g. UN, 
WHO). This course is limited to 25 participants. For more 
information, please see the separate course folder. 

For registration, please use the following link: 
trafikverksskolan.se/visionzero 

Welcome to Sweden!

Maria Krafft
Director of Traffic Safety

Follow VisionZero Academy on LinkedIn!

From the  12th to 16th of  September 2022  in Gothenburg 


